
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce that the Austin American-Statesman is now owned and 
operated by Hearst Austin Media Group. With this transition, you will notice several 
enhancements to the look, feel, and packages we offer. We are committed to providing you 
with improved services and more streamlined experience. 

Important Contact Information: 

• Employment Ads & Perm (H1B) Notices: Please send to 
recruitmentadvertising@statesman.com 

• Legal Notices: Please send to legals@statesman.com 

Account Access Update: Your account has been set up on our new platform. Please note 
the following: 

• Your username has changed. 

• You will need to reset your password. 

To assist you with accessing your account: 

• Email us at: classified@statesman.com 

• Or call us: 866-228-2468 
 

We appreciate your continued support of the Austin American-Statesman and our weekly 
publications: 

• Bastrop Advertiser 

• Lake Travis View 

• Pflugerville Pflag 

• Round Rock Leader 

Thank you,  

Hearst Media Services 
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